
June 23rd, 1925

Mrs. Sarah L. Bounsall,
Treasurer, ’".’omen’s Canadian Club, 
Bowmanville, Ont.

Dear Madam:--
Sir Arthur Currie has asked me 

to acknowledge receipt of and to thank the Women’s 
Canadian Club of Bowmanville for their cheque for #10.25 
for first year’s dues as a member of the League of 
Rations Society in Canada.

I have forwarded this to the 
General Secretary of the League in Ottawa, who will, 
no doubt, acknowledge it direct.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary


